
BLUE RIVER CAREER PROGRAMS 

REGULAR GOVERNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

June 13, 2022 

The Blue River Career Programs’ Governing Board was scheduled to meet in regular session, 

Monday, June 13, 2022, at 12:00 pm in the board meeting room of the career center, 801 St. 

Joseph Street, Shelbyville. 

Board members present were David Finkel and Andrew Hawk. Superintendents present were 

Mary Harper and Todd Hitchcock.  Also present were Dennis Harrold, Corporation Attorney; 

Steve Shaw, Director; and Sandy Hensley, Treasurer. 

In the absence of a quorum, President David Finkel was unable to call the meeting to order. 

GUESTS PRESENT 

Anna Tungate, Addison Times 

Kristen Kile, BRCP admin assistant 

 

The meeting was rescheduled for June 16, 2022 at 1:00 pm. 


